
	
  

	
  

 

Press Release – Oct 22, 2014 

CHANCES CAMPBELL RIVER 

 

Early this morning the Union commenced job action by rotating strike despite having a fair and generous 

offer from the Company.  Unfortunately, this job action makes it very difficult for us to operate our 

business and meet our guest’s expectations while also meeting our regulatory requirements.  By choosing 

this course of action the Union has forced us into a lockout. 

We are committed to providing our guests with exceptional gaming service and our doors will remain 

open to our guests during this difficult time.  We will be providing additional security at any picket lines 

and our hours of operation have been slightly modified.   Please contact 250-286-1442 (press 1) for our 

hours of operation for the duration of the lockout.  We thank all of our loyal guests in advance for their 

continued support and hope to resolve this situation shortly. 

	
  


